
June 12, 2020 
 
Senator Charles Grassley 
135 Hart Senate Office Building 
Washington, D.C. 20510 
Fax: 202-224-6020 
 
Dear Senator Grassley, 
 
I need assistance with a federal agency. 
 
On January 28, 2019, I filed a Petition pursuant to 21 C.F.R. §1307.03 with the 
Drug Enforcement Administration (DEA).  The certified mail receipt was returned 
and signed on February 4, 2019, Certified Mail Receipt No. 7017 2680 0000 3373 
5200.  Attached is a copy of the petition and the certified mail receipt. 
 
On April 12, 2020, I filed a Freedom of Information Act request with the DEA 
asking for information about the petition I filed on January 28, 2019.  
Confirmation ID for my request is 119911.  Attached is a copy of the confirmation 
I received. 
 
I have not received any confirmation that the DEA is actually processing my 
petition and I have not received any response to my Freedom of Information Act 
request. 
 
Can you find out what happened to my petition and what the DEA is doing with it. 
 
Thank you very much for your assistance in this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Carl Olsen 
130 NE Aurora Ave 
Des Moines, Iowa 50313-3654 
515-343-9933 
carl@carl-olsen.com 


